
Question on Notice 
No. 1748 

Asked on 11 November 2009 
 
DR DOUGLAS asked the Deputy Premier and Minister for Health (MR LUCAS)- 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Has the department sought a structural integrity report of the main tower block at the Gold 
Coast Hospital Southport site and will the Minister table the report in Parliament?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Gaven for his question. 
 
I am advised that Queensland Health has not sought a structural integrity report of the main 
tower block at the Gold Coast Hospital.  
 
 


